From: E. Pendlington

Sent: 28 March 2019 19:35
To: Planning Policy Vale
Subject: Objection to the proposed removal of Shippon from the Green Belt

As someone who has lived in Shippon their whole life and loves the village, | wish to object to the proposal to remove the village
of Shippon from the Green Belt, which is contained in the Draft Main Modifications to LPP2.

Exceptional circumstances are required for this, and there are none justifying the removal of the small historic village of Shippon
from the Green Belt. There is no conflict between the stated strategic need of LPP2 to build 1,200 dwellings on the airfield and
the local residents' firmly stated need for separation from such a development, which is clearly intended to become a very large
settlement. The removal of Shippon's Green Belt status can only be intended to overturn this obvious, reasonable and
previously accepted need, which | personally perceive as residents having been deliberately mislead.

Elspeth Pendlington






